
PAC Exec Meeting 
December 16, 2020 

 
Attendance: Amanda, Rachel, Julia, Erica and Michelle 
 

● Rachel paid for our annual BCPAC membership which gives us voting privileges 

● We are looking into doing a 50/50 draw in the new year, there are a couple online 
options with different variables; we thought the option that takes 10% might work 
best, it can also help us with incentives i.e whoever sells the most tickets or meets 
specific deadlines wins a prize or class party. We think having a specific fundraising 
goal is wise for example, we’ll raise money for an undercover area. Rachel will send 
more info via email to the group 
 

● We discussed ways we can accept e-trasfers to our bank account for donations, 
however it doesn’t seem worth it because the fees will be too high or we’ll have to 
switch banks 

 
● We discussed making class parents so we can find volunteers easier when we do 

fundraisers again, or how else we can communicate with parents 
 

● Rachel is going to meet with Keri to find out what her expectations are for the year. 
She’ll also ask for a quote to the undercover area  

 
● Julia will contact DPAC to find out if a noon hour supervisor (Delta School District 

Employee)  can join PAC exec (and therefore have voting rights) 
 

● Erica will give Michelle the treasurer binder and go over info with her, as she’ll slowly 
start to take over the treasurer position  

 
● Rachel and Julia will be the new signers for the cheques 

 
● Erica will pick up Holly PAC bylaws from the school and make a digital copy  

 
● We’ll meet again in the new year  

 
 

  


